BIGBURY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN
STEERING GROUP
Following the Bigbury Neighbourhood Plan meeting on 12 March 2016 a Steering Group has now been formed and will be having their first meeting on Monday 25 January 2016.

The members of the Steering Group are as follows:
Valerie Scott (Chairman of BNP Steering Group)

Bryan Carson (Chairman of Bigbury Parish Council)

Beth Huntley ( Bigbury Parish Councillor)

Jill Gubbins

Jean Wright

Stuart Watts

Jo Simes

Grant Peet

Simon Bronstein

Hazel Osborne has agreed to take the minutes of the meeting and will be acting as secretary unless anyone else on the committee wishes to take on this role.  At the first meeting we will also be appointing someone to act as Treasurer.

At the first meeting we will be discussing the Project Plan and how the necessary baseline evidence will be gathered.  This will include a Housing Needs Survey and a questionnaire to be sent to all parishioners.

The minutes of the meeting will be published in the Bigbury News and the Bigbury Community Website and any matters arising will also be discussed at the Parish Council meetings.

There will be regular consultation with parishioners and people working in the parish at various stages of the plan so that everyone has the opportunity to give their views and to ensure that the plan meets the needs and wishes of the whole community.

Valerie Scott

Chairman of Bigbury Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group
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